
 

 
 
 

 

 

19 July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 and 8 Sketchbook Payment 

The Art and Photography department has always been very proud that students have been able 

to produce excellent work using quality resources. In the past we have asked parents/ carers to 

contribute towards the use of quality Art equipment through the Art Department by means of a 

voluntary contribution.  

This year we are asking all parents of Year 7 and 8 students for a one-off payment of £0.98 to 

cover the cost of the sketchbook that will last students the whole year. Students will be able to 

take their sketchbooks home at the end of the year should they wish to keep them. 

In addition, a separate voluntary contribution of £5.00 be available for you to pay, should you 

wish to do so. This money will go towards materials to ensure a rich and diverse art curriculum 

is provided across all key stages. 

Payment can be made via Scopay for both the sketchbooks and other resources. We ask that 

you make any contributions by Wednesday 6 September. 

If you have any questions regarding this payment please do contact the school. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs K Marshall 

Raising Standards Leader for Art, Photography and Technology 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


